
 

 

The Nottinghamshire County Council  
(Station Road Area, Beeston) (Prohibition of Waiting and  

Removal of Parking Places) Traffic Regulation Order 2021 (5305) 
 

Statement of Reasons 

 

Via East Midlands Ltd is working on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council to deliver 
Highway Services. 
 
In order to facilitate the new housing development at the south-east end of Station Road, 
Beeston and to assist vehicles accessing the development, Nottinghamshire County Council 
is proposing to introduce No Waiting At Any Time restrictions (Double Yellow Lines) along 
the new access road to the development.   
 
It is also proposed to remove the existing 20-minute parking bays at the end of Station Road 
to accommodate the new junction. Before proceeding further, I wish to consider the views of, 
businesses and organisations who may be interested in this matter.  
 

 


